[bookmark: _GoBack]Rochelle Bobroff is the Senior Attorney for Systemic Reform at AARP Legal Counsel for the Elderly (LCE).  LCE provides representation in civil legal matters to low-income seniors ages 60 and older.  The DC Long Term Care Ombudsman is also part of LCE, providing advocacy services to residents of nursing homes, assisted living facilities, and individuals receiving long term care supports in their homes.  
At LCE, Rochelle develops, places with law firms, monitors progress, and reviews products of pro bono systemic reform projects.  These pro bono projects include research into constitutional law questions, analysis of issues for potential class action litigation, and development of new proposals for changes in DC law. Rochelle also supports LCE staff with systemic issues arising in individual cases.  In addition, Rochelle supervises LCE’s Schedule H Project, which utilizes law students to assist low-income seniors applying for the DC property tax credit available to both home owners and renters.  
Previously, Rochelle was the Director of the Court Access Project at the Constitutional Accountability Project, the Directing Attorney of the Federal Rights Project at the National Senior Citizens Law Center, and a Senior Attorney at AARP Foundation Litigation.  Rochelle has written numerous articles and conducted many trainings on systemic solutions to legal problems.  Rochelle is a graduate of Yale Law School and the University of Chicago.
